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Dear Parents and Caregivers,
Now that spring is officially here and warmer weather is on the way, students will begin outdoor line-up beginning Monday, April 7th.    Students may enter the school yard via Hering or Yates Avenue, as well as, the main entrance on Neill Avenue.  Please remember that mornings may be a bit cooler; please dress your child accordingly.
Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza

Principal

April Calendar
April 1, 2, 3 - NYS ELA Exam Grades 3-4-5

April 14-22 – Spring Break

April 30, May 1, 2 - NYS Math Exam Grades 3-4-5
Attention Parents on Grades 3, 4 and 5
Help your child prepare and succeed on the NYS Math Exam.  During the Spring break, math packets are being sent home for students to complete over the vacation.  Please be sure that your child completes their packet and continues to practice Reflex math.
Graduation Dates 
Grade 5:   June 20, 2014 at 9:00 at P.S. 108
A separate notice will be sent.

Moving Up Ceremony

Grade K:  June 18th at 9:00 at P.S. 108

A separate notice will be sent


April 8      Spirit Sale - $1.00

April 29    PTA Meeting 6:30 p.m.
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April is Poetry Month

During the month of April, we will be reading/writing poetry in Grades K-5.  Please support our work by reading poetry at home with your child…who knows…we may have future poets among us!



Pediatric obesity is a growing problem nationally and in NYC, where 43% of our elementary children are overweight or obese.  The school is an ideal location to help children and families understand the important balance between energy intake and expenditure.  The DOHMH and DOE developed a program called HOP (Healthy Options and Physical Activity in Schools).  BMI (Body Mass Index) measures height and weight and the percentile.  Having a high or low BMI can lead to health problems, i.e. hypertension, diabetes, etc.  At this point we have started assessments and letters will be sent home.

The Open Airways for School is ongoing.

M. Bernas, School Nurse
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As a friendly reminder, if you have not handed in your NYC Learning Environment Surveys, please do so as the deadline is Friday, April 11.  If you did not receive a survey, you can fill one out on the DOE website: http://schools.nyc.gov/Accountability/tools/survey/default.htm

By completing this survey you have the opportunity to let your voice be heard.  

I would like to thank the parents who helped out with our Scholastic Book Fair as well as those who made purchases to support their child/children’s reading.  

I greatly appreciate your involvement and increasing our Parent Engagement at P.S. 108.


Wishing you and your family a safe and happy Spring Break!
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☺Mrs. Santiago☺
